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Highest Weekly Attendance w/b 25.6.18 
Congratulations to 1T (a fantastic 100%) and 6G (99.4%) for having the 
highest attendance in KS1 and KS2 respectively.  
 
Punctuality Award:   KS1: 1H  KS2:  5J 
 
 

 

% attendance 1.9.17-29.6.18 

RD  94.9 RT 94.3 RA 95.1 

1H 96.4 1T 95.9 1P 96.7 

2K 97.2 2CA 94.5 2A 93.9 

3C 97.3 3M 97.2 3P 96.1 

4VW 95.7 4B 97.2 4AW 94.8 

5H 94.0 5J 96.3 Whole School 
95.7% 6L 93.9 6G 96.8 

The Coppice Primary School Newsletter 

 

Head Teacher’s News 

 
                 Sunny days  

We have been unusually lucky with the weather over the last two weeks and 
this hot spell looks to run on until the end of term. We would like to remind 
parents of the importance of sending their children in with a water bottle every 
day. The children are reminded regularly to drink and are able to refill their 
bottles at school at break and lunch times. Sun cream and sun hats are also 
important for your children’s safety in the sun. 

                           

    Reports 

Over the past couple of weeks, the staff have been very busy writing your 
children’s reports. They are now with Mr Heptinstall and Mr Hutt who are now 
adding their comments to each one. We are hoping to be in a position to send 
them home on Friday 13th July.  

        PTA Summer Raffle  
 
The draw for the PTA Summer Raffle will take place next Friday (13th). So you 
still have plenty of time to either sell your tickets and bring in the money, take 
more books to sell (available in the office) or return the unsold book to school. 
Thank you for your support. 

   

RA- Layla S 

RT- Leo O 
RD- Eliza F 
1P- Kieran W 
1T- Dollie H & Amber K 
1H-Ava J 
2CA- Esme W 
2A- Abigail M 
2K-Nethish S 
3M- Sasha W 
3P- Eva T 
3C-James S 
4AW- Gracie O 
4VW- Faye T 
4B- Marley B 
5H-  Luke P & Ben S 
5J- Harry S 
6L-  
6G-  
 
 
 
The theme for next 
week will be: 
“Changes”. 

Star of the week 

 

 
Week ending 06.07.18 
1st   Owls 
2nd   Eagles 
3rd  Hawks 
4th  Falcons 

Team Points 

Attendance and Punctuality 

Assembly theme 



      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
On Thursday 19th July one of our pupils, Katie from Year 3, will be having over 30cm of hair cut off for 
charity. Following in the footsteps of other girls at our school who have done the same thing, Katie will be 
donating her locks to The Little Princess Trust, a charity who use the hair for children who have lost their 
hair through illness. If you would like to sponsor Katie, there is a sponsorship form in the office. 
 

Mrs Small has asked if anyone has a sewing machine that they no longer use and if they would consider 
donating it to school. This will assist with making costumes for our plays and assemblies. 
 
Do you have an artistic skill that you would be happy to share with The Coppice? Miss Dixon who is our 
Arts Coordinator, is looking for talented parents who can paint, draw, play a musical instrument, dance, 
take photographs, make pots, make crafts etc. who would be willing to help us with the arts within school. 
Please  let the school office know if you can help. Thank you. 
 
On behalf of the NSPCC we would like to thank everyone who supported their fundraising campaign 
through our sponsored activities. We are delighted to announce that the grand total of £3931 was raised. If 
you have any sponsorship forms or money that you have forgotten to return, please hand in to the school 
office and we will add this to the total and send it to the NSPCC.  
 
Thank you for your support of Armed Forces Day. Contributions to charity amounted to almost £350. We 
will let you know which charity we donated to shortly. 
 
Coppice Chess Champion 2018 
 Congratulations to our new Y6 Chess Champion!  The Final took place on 26th June and it was a very close 
match that could’ve gone either way so well done to both boys.  Thank you to all of the Y6s who took part 
in the tournament for being so enthusiastic and particularly for showing such good sporting behaviour 
throughout.  The results were:  
1st 6L pupil 
2nd David P 
3rd Phoebe L 
4th April S 

 

 

On Tuesday the Year 4 Tri-Golf Team attended the “Bromsgrove School’s Summer Games”. The Coppice 
team had previously qualified to represent the Redditch school area at this fantastic tournament. 
The Summer Games were hosted by Bromsgrove School and 1600 children attended from all over 
Worcestershire; all teams having had to qualify in previous tournaments. . 
Our team did fantastically well but didn’t manage to win. Maybe next year? 
All the competitors had a chance to visit the fan village and meet Olympic Bronze medal winner, Laura 
Deas, to use the climbing wall and to “drive” the bicycle smoothie maker! 
Well done to all of the Year 4 golfers; a great achievement to promote the district. 
 

  
 
19th July 7pm -Summer music concert. Children from the choir and the children receiving musical 
instrument tuition within school will perform, but anyone is welcome to come and watch. This payment 
item is available on Parent Pay and will be assigned for all children Y2-Y6 so that everyone has access to 
tickets. This event is an evening event, it is not compulsory. You only need to purchase tickets if you are 
attending. If you do not want tickets please ignore the payment item on Parent Pay, this will be removed 
after the concert. Tickets are £2 per person and you can order as many or as few as you wish. 
 

Coming up at The Coppice 

Other News 

This week at The Coppice 



 
 
 
School website-  http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/ 

Newsletter- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/main-school-newsletter-and-nursery-newsletter/ 
PTA- https://www.pta-events.co.uk/coppice/#.Wv1BYDQvypo 
Calendar- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/calendar/ 
Suggestions box- http://www.coppice.worcs.sch.uk/about-us/suggestion-box/ 
Official Facebook page- https://www.facebook.com/coppiceps/ 
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